
From: Carl Horn
To: Parkboard; City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for Spartan Recreation Center
Date: Thursday, June 08, 2017 3:15:17 PM

To: PRCS Board and City Council

I am writing as a 22 year resident of Lake Forest Park. I am a active member of the Spartan Recreation
Center. The center serves as a great way to stay in shape and have some fun. I have taken a writing
course, play pickleball with many friends and Shoreline City employees, and frequently use the weight
and aerobic equipment.   I have met some great people and several of my friends, from both Shoreline
and Lake Forest Park are now going to the Center.

I  was disappointed to hear the Center may be displaced with the light rail expansion. The School District
has been kind enough to allow for the Center but it appears that may cease.

Please consider building another Recreation Center should the Center shut down. Kindly appreciate the
Center serves both Shoreline and Lake Forest Park as LFP has no comparable facility.

Please feel free to contact me if there are any questions.

Thank You,

Carl Horn
19860 31st Ave NE
LFP, WA 98155
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